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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

Via Conference Call 

Until Further Notice  10:00am 

 

January 20, 2021 

February 17, 2021 

March 17, 2021 

April 21, 2021 

May 19, 2021 

June 16, 2021 

July 21, 2021 

August 18, 2021 

September 15, 2021 

October 20, 2021 

November 17, 2021 

No Meeting in December 

Your tax deductible donation (as allowed by law) for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th 

MEU Adoption Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807.  To arrange for a pickup, please call 

714-637-5575.  If you prefer, you can send a check made payable to the Committee.  If you have a specific 

program you’d like your donation to be used for, please indicate that program on the memo line. 

 

  

As a result of having to cancel the Semper 5K, our largest annual fundraiser, last year and the uncertainty 

of this year looming over us, the Committee has had to make some very painful and difficult decisions 

about cutting programs in support of our 13th MEU families.  There really are no words to express how 

grateful we are to all of those who have continued their support.  Those generous and selfless gifts were 

instrumental in our mission to support our young military families.  Because we are still uncertain about 

2021, we are in the same predicament as last year.  If you’d like to make a difference in the lives of our 

families, there are several ways that you can make a donation:  You can mail or drop off, you can call to 

arrange for a pick up, you can make a donation through PayPal or if you prefer, you can make your 

donation with a credit or debit card here with a Square Donation.  Our 13th MEU families are always 

grateful for your support but are especially grateful this past year as they faced not just the pandemic but 

a continuing deployment.  Please find mailing address and phone number below.  Please note that your 

donations should not be mailed or taken to City Hall as it is still closed to the public.  Thank you !!!! 

 

 

As with everything else in 2020, Christmas was impacted by COVID and we were unable to have our 

usual more formal event on base.  Instead, the party was held outdoors at the Mellano Farm Stand 

in Oceanside on December 13.  CDC guidelines were followed and in order to "socially distance" 

the number of families that were able to come through the venue were limited to a small number at a 

time.  

 

While we missed the usual event, our families made the best of it and had a good time.  Each family 

was taken on a 15 to 20 minute hay ride around the beautiful farm grounds and even Santa Claus 

knew that he had to be socially distanced this year.  While the kids didn’t get to sit on Santa’s lap, 

they were still able to give him their Christmas wish and have their picture taken with him.  Instead of 

our traditional Christmas buffet, we were able to purchase a delicious "take and bake" meal from 

Olive Garden for each family.  The families had a choice of Lasagna or Stuffed Cheese Shells and 

each meal came with a huge salad, complete with a bottle of their famous Italian dressing, and a dozen 

of their very delicious garlic bread sticks. The meals were packaged with everything needed and ready 

to go home with each family where they could be baked and enjoyed.  The Committee also pur-

chased a vegetable box from Mellano Farm Stand for each family to take home and enjoy later.  

 

Each child was given a Sorcerer Mickey Plush, a stuffed animal of their choice and also able to pick out 

one toy.  Home Depot so graciously donated a craft kit for each family to take home and do to-

gether. Decorations were donated and the families were able to take home anything they wanted.  
 

We were concerned about how Christmas would look this year but were once again blown away by 

the amazing support and generosity of so many. A special THANK YOU to Disneyland for the 

grant; even with the shutdown they continue to support our families, nothing short of amazing.  

THANK YOU also to Orange High School Lancer Baseball, The Rock Community 

Church, the Orange Republican Women Federated, Anaheim Kaiser Oncology Nurses, 

Disneyland's "Operation Sparkle", Mickey's Attic, Knights of Columbus Council 9195, 

Ganahl Lumber, Hunsaker & Associates and their employees and to the countless others 

who loved and supported our families. 

 

With COVID and deployment, 2020 was an extremely difficult year but because of so many 

kind people, our families were given a day to just have a good time and put the craziness 

aside.  We could not have blessed our families without the kindness and generosity of all of 

those who donated; your support is beyond priceless. Thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts for sharing the "reason for the season" with our families - we are all blessed  

beyond measure. 

Welcome to our newest Friends 

of the Committee !!  What an 

honor it is to welcome  Jim 

Frize from Anaheim.  Welcome 

to Christopher and Cecilia 

Hopper, who join us all the way 

from Idaho !!  We also welcome 

the Hildebrand Family who 

call Arizona home.  We are so 

grateful to all of you for your 

loyal and continuous support.  

Please feel free to contact us if 

you’d like to become a “Friend of  

the Committee”. 

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=EJ4KN32QDN8NL&source=url
https://checkout.square.site/pay/fd947c77dcb44b72a0943a8afc877956


Get Involved 

                  Stay Connected  
                Adoption Committee Website:  anaheim13thmeu.org 

                              Facebook:  facebook.com/13thMEU 

                              Semper 5K Website:  semper5k.org 

                      Semper 5K Facebook:  facebook.com/Semper5k 

                                            Committee Email:  Anaheim13thMEU@gmail.com 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter 

or card of support to a member 

of the 13th MEU, please send it 

to: 

“Any Marine” 

     c/o CMDR Spivey 

SPMAGTF 20.2 CR CE  

Unit 89035 Box 160  

FPO AP 96610-3500  

 

Donate 
The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 

citizen-run 501 (c )(3) non-profit 

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and individual donations 

in our support of the Marines,  

Sailors and families of the 13th 

MEU. 

 

Donate through PayPal -  

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

Friends of the Committee 
  

Albertsons - St College & South 

Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Christopher & Cecilia Hopper 

Disneyland  Resort 

Dwight Reilly 

Enterey Life Sciences  

Consulting 

Hildebrand Family 

Hunsaker & Associates 

Jeanne Spence 

Jim Frize 

Andy Kennedy, CPA ~ 

Tellone Financial 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Lillian Treiberg 

Meghan Shigo 

Orange Lutheran  High School 

Lancer Baseball 

Orange Republican Women  

Federated 

Selman Chevrolet 

 The Rock Community Church, 

Anaheim Hills 

VCA Yorba Regional 

Animal Hospital 

Vietnam Veterans of America - 

Chapter 756 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

  

 

2020 was truly a year we would just as soon forget but it was also a year of much goodness, 
kindness, generosity and even light when we didn't think we'd ever see past the darkness. 
So many wonderful people in our lives, truly angels sent from above to bless us and our 
13th MEU families. We were not sure how much we’d be able to do for our families this 
year but were extremely blown away by the support.  We absolutely cannot thank everyone 
enough who made 2020 brighter - it is with humility and awe that we express our gratitude.  
We look forward to 2021 as we seek only to continue sharing the love and support with our 
families as we do consider our 13th MEU families to be extensions of our own. May God 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=2dKoTeyp0JBTtH2tWk9qzKu9pYrF5aHa5aI_3OYoaxShsqFZ_THfe7jm4aZK3MZlroy9q0&country.x=US&locale.x=
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